
 
Welcome Back Letter to Parents/Carers 

Friday 6th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of Corpusty Primary School, 

Our value this half term is ‘kindness’. This value was promoted in the welcome back assembly to all the 

children and we look forward to seeing how children demonstrate this value throughout the half-term. 

It has been so nice to visit each of the schools across the federation this week and see the children settle in so 

well. We are excited to welcome everyone back and look forward to a productive and successful term ahead. 

Our staff have worked tirelessly to prepare for the new term and we are thrilled to see the positive energy and 

enthusiasm that the children have brought with them. 

This year, we have several exciting initiatives and programs planned, aimed at enhancing the educational 

experience and fostering a love of learning among our pupils. Starting from next week, each class across the 

federation will be having a three-week multi-cultural dance workshop with Lorraine (Dance Specialist), linking 

with their curriculum projects. This initiative aims to provide a vibrant and enriching experience that 

complements our academic goals. 

The class teachers are currently in the process of writing the curriculum letters for their classes, and these will 

be coming to you soon. However, here are some key reminders about the start of next week: 

Yayoi Kusama Class 

 

• PE Days: Every Monday & Wednesday – please come to school in PE kits 

 

• Bushcraft: Every Tuesday 

 

Leonardo Da Vinci Class 

 

• PE Days: Every Wednesday & Thursday   

 

• Swimming Lessons: Every Thursday  

 

• Bushcraft: Every Tuesday  

 

(Both classes - Please come to school in bushcraft kits to include outdoor play clothes, waterproofs 

and wellies in a separate bag, or similar) 

 



I understand that this year may bring unique challenges, and we are committed to supporting our students and 

their families every step of the way. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to us.  

Your first point of contact should be the Senior Teacher (Mrs Pitt), who is readily available to address any 

immediate concerns. For more specific issues, please contact the school office to arrange a time to meet with 

either myself or Mrs. Bourner (Federation Deputy Headteacher). 

Thank you for being a vital part of our school community. Together, we can make this a remarkable year for all 

our children. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr M Elcock 

Federation Headteacher  

 

 

 


